
		

Designing Supertatoes 
Fig Class - February 2017	

This week Fig Class got very creative, imaginative and super excited! During our 
learning about healthy eating we designed and created our very own superheroes 
using potatoes. First, we designed our supertato on paper thinking about what we 
would like it to look like and then we got very busy and creative. The next day we 
did some superb writing where we wrote a profile for our supertato. We came up 
with fantastic super powers and very imaginative names!  


